
 

 

Notice of Public Information Meeting for Alloa Local Subwatershed Study 
 

A public meeting is scheduled to discuss a Local Subwatershed Study (LSS) for the Alloa 
Secondary Plan Study Area. The Primary Study Area is generally bounded by 
Chinguacousy Road (east), Mayfield Road (south), and Highway 413 (north and west).  

The purpose of this meeting is to provide an overview of the multi-disciplinary  LSS 
process. A  LSS  intends to establish a baseline characterization of environmental  
conditions and natural systems in a study area. The LSS is being prepared in support of 
an application for Official Plan Amendment (POPA-2024-0004) to establish a secondary 
plan in southwest Caledon. Please note that no Council decisions have been made with 
respect to the Alloa Secondary Plan application. 

The meeting is virtual and will include a presentation from the LSS project team. Following 
the presentation there will be a question and comment period. To register for the virtual 
meeting, please send your name and address to breannasb@gsai.ca, with “Alloa 
Subwatershed Study” as the subject. A link with access instructions will be sent to you.  
 
If you have any questions about the 
LSS or Alloa Secondary Plan, please 
contact Zechariah Bouchard (GSAI) at 
zechariahb@gsai.ca or 416-930-4958. 
 
Organized by:  
Glen Schnarr & Associates Inc. (GSAI) 
C.F. Crozier & Associates Inc. (Crozier) 
Alloa Landowners Group Inc. 

Meeting Date:  
Monday December 9, 2024 

Meeting Time:  
5:30 - 7:30pm (the presentation will 
begin at 5:40pm) 
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